Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2019 12:09 PM
To: Noel Chamberlain

Cc: Amy Ow; Victoria Mejia

Subject: Mitigation Costs

Hi Noel,

Just want to follow up on the $4,645.35 that needs to be paid to the County for Mitigation Monitoring since
January 2017. It would be great to get the check before June 30 so we can post in the current fiscal year that
invoices were paid for by the County.

Also, we encourage you to pay an additional $5,000 for upcoming mitigation work associated with
construction.

Thank you!

Camille Leung, Senior Planner
Planning & Building Department
San Mateo County

455 County Center, 2" Floor
Redwood City, CA 94063

Phone - 650-363-1826

Fax — 650-363-4849



